
Submitter: Zac Garrett 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB243 

I do not believe this will protect our community. I feel that it will make law abiding 

citizens have a hard time to obtain and or use guns. This is an overreach by our 

legislator and I feel we should actually focus on making enforcing the laws that we 

currently have more prominent and are forefront to combat illegal gun 

use/possession, not hinder law, abiding citizens. 


